
April 24, 2020 

Dear San Diego Downtown Evening Rotary Club, 

On behalf of the families and children in displaced and vulnerable communities that we 
serve, we are most appreciative of your $500 donation towards our COVID-19 Response 
Consortium.  

Acknowledging receipt of the check, and will keep you apprised of the Podcast series. It is 
already running in 2 languages, and the subsequent languages should be available next 
week. 

Warm regards, 

Danielle De La Fuente 

Founder & Executive Director, Amal Alliance 

902 Broadway Floor 6, New York, NY 10010     646-535-4563      www.amalalliance.org


